
Circular No: 2022-23/132 

 

“Dussehra signifies the victory of good over evil”. 
 

Dussehra  is a time for celebration, A time for victory of good over bad, A time when 
world see the example of power of good. Let us continue the same “true” spirit. 

Happy Dussehra!! 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
  
Kindly note that the school will remain closed for Dussehra from 30th Sep to 9th October 
2022. The students will come to school on Monday i.e. 10th October, 2022. 

St. Josephs CBSE Family wishes you a happy and prosperous Dussehra. 

Best Regards 

 

 
Principal 

 

 


